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17 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
The introduction of the new BTEC Set Assignments (PSA) within some Year 10 BTEC Courses means that 
certain assignments will now be assessed internally by the school within strict assessment windows. 
 
 
The dates of the assessments within the respective courses are as follows: 
 
Business  
 All day Monday 27th Feb 
 All morning Monday 6th March 
 All day Tuesday 14th March 
 
Travel & Tourism  
 All morning Wednesday 1st March 
 All morning Thursday 9th March 
 All morning Friday 17th March 
 
Health & Social Care 
 All day Thursday 2nd March 
 All day Friday 3rd March 
 
 
Pupils must attend these internal coursework-based assessments as missed assignments could have a 
negative impact on their overall BTEC qualification in Year 11. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Paul Given 
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


